
   
 

  

Call to order 

A meeting of Hope Hill Elementary Go Team was held in the media center on [February 3, 2017] 

@4:07 p.m. 

Attendees 

Attendees included  

Maureen Wheeler, Principal 

Priscillas Borders, Chair 

Vacant Seat, Vice Chair 

Jeffrey Monroe, Teacher 

Vincent Calendar, Cluster Representative 

Taurra Dorsey, Secretary 

Richard Bergman, Community Representative 

Marcel Benoit, Parent   

  . 

Members not in attendance 

Detria Russell, Community Representative 

Misty Robersts, Parent 

 

Approval of minutes  

Minutes Approved  

Reports 
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Unfinished business 

For the next meeting we will vote for another community representative/Vice Chair.  

Talk about waivers for the upcoming school year.   

 

New business 

 There has been a recommendations for the vacant board seat   

 

Announcements 

 The Go Team talked about the budget cluster plan min 

 There have been some changes regarding band and orchestra 

 Hope-Hill will have band and orchestra. 

 We will only pay for the time the teachers are here teaching. 

 Mr. Cole (the music teacher) will not do the fine arts program in place of band and 

orchestra 

  1st and 2nd grade will have paraprofessionals however, 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades will not 

 There will be some title I money coming in for next school year, but we are not sure when 

 Plan break-out explanation, budget explanation, and break down explanation  

 We also talked about the 5 classroom that will be 21st century next school year 

  

 


